
January, 2021  

 

Announcement to reopen of THE ENTENTE Fitness Club 

 

Recently, we received a report from a corporate member that an 

employee of their company was suspected of being infected with 

the new coronavirus. Since several of their employees use the THE 

ENTENTE Fitness Club, the club voluntarily decided to close 

temporarily from Thursday January 14, 2021 to ensure everyone’s 

safety.  

Regarding the person who was found to be infected, we were able 

to confirm from an investigation by the Health Center that the 

club was not the source of the infection, and there seems to have 

been no close contact between the infected person and other 

members and our club staff, and also no clusters have occurred 

within the club. 

In addition, during the temporary closure, the building has been 

disinfected and provided with sufficient ventilation. As a result, 

the ENTENTE Fitness Club has obtained the opinion from the 

Health Center that there is no problem with reopening the club, 

therefore we will reopen the club from Wednesday, January 20, 

2021. The corporate members concerned have been requested to 

refrain from using the club for the time being. 

 

Since an emergency declaration has been issued, the following 

infection countermeasures will be additionally implemented. 

 

【Additional safety measures when using the facility】  

・Wearing a mask throughout the building 

 (excluding locker rooms and pools) 

・Restrictions on conversing without a mask  

・Squash courts may be used for up to 15 minutes at a time. 

Thorough ventilation and disinfection will be done after use.  

(Please check with the front desk on how to reserve a squash 

court.) 

 

We will continue to make every effort to make sure that everyone 

can use the facilities safely. 

 

THE ENTENTE Fitness Club 


